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Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Board of Education is committed to providing our staff and students with optimal teaching and learning opportunities.  The 
Board considers computer technology to be a valuable tool for education and encourages its use in District classrooms.   
 

The Rockville Centre School District is preparing all of its students for 21st Century learning.  With that in mind we have 
developed a District wide area network that allows for sharing of resources, communicating via e-mail and accessing the 

Internet.  As our school system incorporates this technology into our instructional program, it is essential that all members of our 
school community understand the responsibilities associated with its use.  To this end, the Board of Education has adopted an 
“Acceptable Use of District Computer Networks” policy which delineates their expectations for students when utilizing technology in 
the District.   
 
A copy of this policy and regulation is available on the Rockville Centre Schools website under General Information.  If you would 
like a paper copy of the document, you can request one from your child’s school.  Please read and review the document with your 
child(ren).  The “Student Account Agreement” form requires a signature from you and your child.  A separate form should be 
completed for each individual child who attends a District school.  The form should be completed and returned to: 
 

Elementary Schools – Building Principal 
Middle School – Jennifer Pascarella 

High School – Brett Rosenthal 
 
When the form is returned, students will then be issued an individual password to log onto the District’s network.  Any student who 
has not returned the form will be denied access to the District network.   
 
If you have any questions, please call a building administrator or Christopher Pellettieri, Assistant Superintendent at 255-8924.  
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.   
 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
       William H. Johnson, Ed. D. 
       Superintendent of Schools 
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